STATE OF NEW MEXICO -
ENERGY, MINE:...LS AND NATURAL RESOURCE. JEPARTMENT

e OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION .
GOVERNQOR CABINET SECRETARY
MEMORANDUM
MAR 2 2 1995
TO: Rand Carroll Qi Conservation Division
FROM: Ray Smith ‘4

SUBJECT: Well plugging, Otis H. Sanders, Thigpen etal #1-Y, F-7-16-25

DATE: March 20, 1995

Rand,

We recammend the above captioned well be plugged to protect fresh
waters of the state of New Mexico.

Efforts to locate Mr. Sanders have been unsuccessful. I talked to
his lawyer, a Mr. Ellis Vickers in Roswell, and he does not know
his whereabouts either.

It is possible we may be able to salvage around 3000' of 5 1/2 inch

casing and surface equipment fram this well that could be used in
paying for this job. I would like to see it bid that way.
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